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Get Ready for what’s coming up…… 

 

 
 
 



 

It’s our Quilt Retreat and Luau!!! 
 

Friday, June 10th   from 8am-10 pm 
 

Saturday. June 11th   from 8am- 5 pm 
 

Midway Community Center, Midway, Utah 
 

➢Deonn Stott, Sally Siggard, Kim Plavan, Debbie Proctor 
Our  Guild Meeting will be held Friday, June 10th  at 6:30 pm at 
the Midway Community Center.  

 



…………………………………………………………………… 
June’s President’s Message: 

Hello Summer! Perhaps, you have just enjoyed celebrating a graduation or other milestone. 
The warmer weather is a welcome change and something we can all celebrate. I look forward 
to seeing blossoms and flowers popping up, cycling through town and sitting on the porch. 
Look for color everywhere! Hopefully, this excitement will translate into quilting too. This 
month we celebrate Father’s Day and I have another block of the month to commemorate the 
occasion. 

IMPORTANT NOTE: The guild will not meet at the regular time this month. Instead, 
everyone is welcome to a short meeting during the retreat on Friday, June 10th at 6:30 PM in 
the Midway Community Center. I will have a cute Hawaiian themed make-and-take for all of 
you. I hope to see you all there. 

Chase your dream 

Lara  

 



 

 

 Sewlutions 
 

Arm Chair Pin cushion 
www.patchworkposse.com/arm-chair-pin-cushion-and-sewing-pocket-tutorial  

 
This  is an app you can download onto your phone.  Use it to calculate 

 how much yardage you need for your quilt,  backing, binding, etc, based on the measurements you input into the 
app.  Pretty handy. 

https://www.robertkaufman.com/quilting-calculators    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Amy Defa  June 7 

Teresa Gamboa  June 2 
Debbie Proctor  June 17 

 



 
 

Summary  
Sew…what is the plan for our next Guild meeting on June 10-11? 

We are meeting at the Community Center in Midway for our yearly Retreat. 
Friday, June 10th   from 8am-10 pm 

Saturday. June 11th   from 8am- 5 pm 
Come prepared to have a great time.  There will be food, classes, 

prizes and a darn good time.   
See the classes that are being offered that are attached to this email.   

 

 
 

State Guild News 

 
Many people attended the recent shop hop and enjoyed being out with others.  Then many also attended the 
quilt and craft fair at the Mountain American Expo center.  I attended both and it was fun to get together with 
many quilters that I have not seen in a long time.  Hope that many of the rest of you were able to do the 
same. 



 
June 8-11 is the Panguitch Quilt Walk show and retreat. 
 
The American Fork Steel Days will hold their quilt show at the American Fork Senior Center, 54 East Main, July 
7-9 
 
July 21-23, the International Quilt Festival will be putting on their show at the Salt Palace.  There will be a big 
quilt show, vendors, classes and special exhibits.  This is the first time they have put on a show open to the 
public in Utah.  www.quilts.com/quilt-festival-saltlakecity/ 
 
The Springville Museum quilt show opens July 17 and runs through the middle of September. This is a show 
you do not want to miss. 
 
Tuesday, July 19, the Utah Valley Quilt Guild will hold their "July Fair" with classes, a big yard sale, quilts and 
vendors at the Bridger Event Center in Spanish Fork from 10-3 pm.  Many from this area love to attend this 
fun event. 
 
October 19-22 are the dates that the Utah Quilt Guild will hold their "Quilt Fest" in Ogden. 
 
Any questions, please email me. 
 
Barb Murdock, Summit area rep 
heberbarb@gmail.com 

 

 



 
Guild Meetings Coming up: 

➢July 7- Christmas in July. 

➢  Summer BBQ and Ice cream Social. 

➢Location to be determined. 

➢Make and take with Jane Leaphart and Robin Hughes 

➢Sewing Prompt-hand made Ornament 

➢ 

AUGUST 4 ~ Disappearing Pinwheel 
with Debbie Proctor 

Sew 'N' Tell prompt:  Made from a Kit 
 
 

SEPTEMBER 8 ~ English Paper-Piecing 
with Shantelle Cox 

Sew 'N' Tell prompt:  Applique' 

 
 
 



 
Guild info 

 
Heber Valley Quilt Guild Website:  http://www.hebervalleyquilters.com/ 

Email:  hebervalleyquilters@yahoo.com 
Instagram:  hebervalleyquilters          

 Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/hebervalleyquilters 
President:  Lara Wilson 

For any additions or corrections to the Newsletter, or problems, contact:  Leah Newitt 801-691-6552  i_newitt@hotmail.com 
  


